
Language Arts:  

Some mammals are big 

and some are small.  Let’s 

learn about the many 

unique mammals that 

live on Earth.  Our class 

will discuss tigers, mon-

keys, bears, and even 

reptiles and birds.  We 

will explore picture files 

of these mammals both 

small and large.  We will 

also enjoy fun stories 

that relate to this topic. 

Motor:   

The children will get to 

have fun reenacting the 

small and large mam-

mals.  We will also have 

a fun game of hop-

scotch to work on our 

hoping skills. 

Concept  

Do they have fur/

hair?  Do they 

breath air?  Do they 

have a skeleton?  

Our class will learn 

the difference be-

tween what is a 

mammal and what is 

not, and if it’s a large 

or small mammal.  

The children will al-
so learn about where 

the animals live and 

what they eat, along 

with comparing and 

contrasting different 

animals. 

 

Our class will be intro-

duced to new letters Oo 

and Pp.  We will begin to 

practice using our pencils 

to trace these letters.  We 

will also use other mate-

rials like water colors to 

paint animals during the 

wweekweek.  As 

 Music with Ms. 

Michelle will 

be on Tuesday, 

March 5th. 

 registration is 

now open to the 

public for our 

Summer camp 

and 2019-2020 

School year.  

The summer ac-

tivity fee is 

$30.00 and  the 

fall registra-

tion fee is 

$100.00 single 

child $150.00 

for a family.  If 

you wish to at-

tend please re-

turn the forms 

and fees to the 

office.  Spots 

will not be held 

without complet-

ed forms and 

fees. 

 

Have a AMAZING Week! 
Ms. Katrina 
Mrs. Sam 

Notes to Parents: 

Week 29 March 4th-8th, 2019 

Theme: Small Mammals and Large Mammals 

Bobbie Noonan’s  

Child Care 
947 East Division  

Lockport, IL 60441 

(815)838-2855 

 Introductions:  

 Letters: Oo and Pp 

 Fable #5:  

 Review: All that we have 
learned so far 

 Star students:  Evany P. 
and Sophia D. 

 

 

 

Junior Journal 

Craft and writing: 

Our class will be intro-

duced to new letters Oo 

and Pp.  We will begin to 

practice using our pencils 

to trace these letters.  We 

will also use other mate-

rials like water colors to 

paint animals during the 

week.   


